PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE SELECT BOARD’S
OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC THE WEEK
OF CHRISTMAS, 12/25-12/29. WE WILL REOPEN
ON 1/2/2024. WE WILL BE MONITORING EMAIL
MESSAGES AND PHONE CALLS AND WILL RESPOND

AS NEEDED.

THE TAX COLLECTOR WILL BE CLOSED ON
DECEMBER 26™.

THE TOWN CLERK’S HOURS WILL BE THE NORMAL
HOURS, WEDNESDAY FROM 4:30-7:00 PM AND
THURSDAY FROM 10:00-12:30 PM, BOTH WEEKS.

TRANSFER STATION WILL BE OPEN THEIR REGULAR
HOURS BOTH WEEKS.




